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Kalamazoo, Ml 49009 

April 20, 2023 

Dear EGLE, 

We received your violation notice dated April 14, 2023, in the mail and have spoken with Rex Lane on 

this matter. On April 11, 2023, we started using our concrete crusher to crush a pile of concrete we had 

been stocking in our industrial park location in Galien. We ran the machine for a few hours and then 

noticed it was becoming dusty. We stopped all crushing that day and then made a hookup for water so 

that we could keep the dust at bay. We began to crush the concrete again on April 19, 2023, for about 

45 minutes before it became too dusty and windy to complete. 

We have stopped all concrete crushing operations. We will be pulling our equipment off site and 

relocating to a different location where we can meet the requirements needed for crushing. We are 

now in the works of getting permitted for the new location of where we will be moving the crusher 

equipment. 

If you need anything else from us, please let us know. 

Ronald Oatsvall 

Oatsvall Construction LLC 

12995 Red Arrow Highway, Sawyer, Ml 49125 269-545-2027 oatsvallconstruction@hotmail.com 


